Debra Mckeon

from: Martha Neal <mnealmom@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 3:33 PM
To: davegoulet73@gmail.com; dmcclave@icloud.com; jenlarocque@yahoo.com;

john@hawleymaorton.com; kevinsarah2005@icloud.com; Admin Assistant; sidekick77
@aol.com; will.evergreen5@gmail.com

Cc: Debra Mckeon; Colebrook Webmaster; Christopher Johnstone

Subject; Monday P&Z
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Given the forecast and the fact that we have nothing pressing, | am cancelling Monday, March 13, 2023 Planning and
Zoning meeting. Stay warm and safe and please plan to attend the April 10, 2023 meeting.

Mom/Marty/Grandma Coyote



